
Costumes for Infant Nativity

Friday 18th November 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

Our Infant Christmas nativity is coming along nicely and we can’t wait for you to join us to watch it!

We have tried to keep the costumes as simple and inexpensive as possible this year.

Below is a list of costumes for your children according to your child’s year group. Please ensure
costumes are brought into school in a named bag by Monday 28th November 2022.

Sun & Sunbeams will be ‘stars’ in the performance and will be making their stars in school.
Please provide a dark coloured plain t-shirt/shirt and dark plain leggings/trousers or tracksuit
bottoms as a background to their stars.

Reception will be ‘sheep’- please provide a full or part costume and/or mask (bought or
homemade)

Year 1 will be ‘Bethlehem townspeople’ - please provide a tea towel/scarf headdress and long
t-shirt/shirt or dress

Year 2- will be the narrators and main cast of the nativity. For narrators, please provide a plain
dark t-shirt/shirt and plain dark leggings/trousers or tracksuit bottoms , winter/woolly hat & scarf.
For the cast ( Mary ,Joseph, kings, shepherds, donkey, angels, children etc.) please provide a
costume befitting their character.

If any parents or carers have costumes from previous nativities that can be recycled and re-used
please let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible. If you are having difficulties with
costumes please also let us know so we can help.

Thank you for your support.

The Infant Team


